
Have you seen  
this mark? 

greenginger.org

@greengingerfellowship

@greengingerhull

We have been investigating the discovery of a number of 
crates found underground between Whitefriargate and 
Land of Green Ginger, all bearing this mark. If you see 
or hear anything unusual, unexplainable or out of the 

ordinary, we want to hear from you.

We remain ever curious. Are you?  
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The 7 Alleys are coming alive again. To some, the alleys 
are a place of games and laughter, where friendships are 

made and magic can happen. To others, they’re a place for 
facing fears where ghosts, strange mists and unexplained 
noises stalk our corners and only the brave dare to tread.

We’re seeking anyone with a sense of wonder and 
intrigue to join us on an unforgettable journey into  

another world. We don’t know what we’ll experience, but 
to never know is surely worse than finding out…

We’re confident the journey won’t be dangerous, but 
visit greenginger.org for meeting points, advice on 

preparations you’ll need to make and further information. 

Register quickly via our website if you plan to  
join the search. 

East Park 
3, 4, 5 & 6 May

9.15pm


